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I am opposed to the Whisnant Bill prohibiting the construction of a  pedestrian bridge on the Deschutes River.
Please do not mess with the bridge as planned for years.
I am a walker, hiker and biker.
That bridge will make a connection that is an important element for the alternative transportation corridor of Bend.
I have been counting on eventually having access to that aspect of the river for the 32 years that I have lived in
Bend.
Please do not let wealthy & political interests manipulate the outcome in this situation
Cheers
Leslie Blok
97702
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